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  Inquiry into Australia’s Human Rights Dialogues with 
China and Vietnam 

 
Question taken on Notice 

 

Question (Mr Danby, Hansard, p. 6): 

Are you aware of any Baha'is who have been sought in other countries by Iran and 
who have been deported from Kazakhstan, Russia or China? 

 

Response: 

 
No. The Bahá’í Community is not aware of any case of a Bahá’í who has fled from Iran 
to Kazakhstan, Russia or China, and subsequently been deported back to Iran from 
any of those countries. 
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